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May 24, 2023 – The Maryland Prescription Drug Monitoring Program (PDMP) launched 
a new web hub to provide access to information for providers, patients, dispensers, and 
investigative users.  

PDMP is a core component of the State’s and many local jurisdictions’ strategies for 
reducing drug-related overdoses. Many helpful tools can be found on the web hub 
including referral resources, naloxone and opioid prescribing information, fact sheets, 
videos, and educational notifications. 

For more information, visit: https://health.maryland.gov/pdmp/Pages/Home.aspx 

 

 
 
 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017NkgIf73WcnovU46KKKm6f15CSXOkY5T70xe8zFj48vvrAERgBXv93rP_j6aOEUIsy-m140PSAFkoY1q1LwAZRS7Ic43vBE-XZBJEp8AvvKwfcHjP6XSElEli3AOl9SpuVBdUr3Faz3nCWRfa0fHYUeHJQl7O2urC4tFTZfiS5goIXph_2T6uQ==&c=vm10-RQBemN0DnyKiBPawhQKF9M4Tu9FP2L_HdRyoZov685OitCxZw==&ch=jVSbFTi0WwuFdclYj-RkCviITvHEK1mVeon-iuhIgzzd5IVOrdjpBg==

